
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Littelfuse Sales, Sales Support & Valued Customers 
 
From: Littelfuse Product Management – Industrial Business Unit 
 
Subject: MOQ change of IBU – ICP parts 
 
Document Number: LFPCN_PG0187 
 
Date:3rd July 2024 
 
This notice is to inform Littelfuse Sales, Sales Support & Customers of MOQ change for the parts mentioned in 
Annexure A. The new MOQs are mentioned in the annexure. 
 
This change is being implemented to align to standard pack and uniformity of MOQs in all the sales channels. 
 
This change will be effective from 1st August 2024.  
 
Thank you for your continued business. If you have any questions, or need additional information please contact your 
Littelfuse representative. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Prashant Kulkarni 
Associate Product Manager 
Industrial Business Unit 
Littelfuse, Inc. 
Mobile:  +91 9890937472 
Email: pkulkarni@littelfuse.com 
www.littelfuse.com

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Annexure A:  
 

 


